Email from Joe LaClair for MCC Consideration
From: Len Erickson, MCC Chair
May 23, 2020

Subject: Connect the Coastside Virtual Meetings - MCC Participation
Date: Friday, May 22, 2020 at 9:00:59 AM Pacific Daylight Time
From: Joe LaClair

To: Len Erickson

Hello Len,

| am writing to present options for the Midcoast Community Council’s participation in the upcoming Connect
the Coastside virtual meetings. Of course, the Council members could participate in the same manner
members of the public, listening and engaging individually, including participation in one of the breakout
groups to be formed during the meeting. Alternatively, the Council members could be “listeners” during the
breakout group session, and “rove” between the many breakout groups to hear what different folks are
saying with regard to the questions posed. We wanted to give the Council members the opportunity to
choose how to participate and also, we could accommodate a mix of roles, some participating, and some
roving, if that was preferable. Thanks for passing this along to your colleagues on the Council.

Best,
Joe
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